
Sagebrush Quilters Guild 
E-Blast for April 20, 2018 

Executive 
President - Lorraine B 
Vice Pres - Barb K 
Secretary - Judy T 
Treasurer - Monica W 
Program - Vacant 

Membership - Marnie F & Judy N 
Library - Doffy B 
Hospitality - Gretta P & Anne D 
Community Projects - Jeri B 
Workshops - Joy G 
Wed morning quilt-in - Val B 

Fri morning quilt-in - Joyce W 
Retreat - Doreen F 
Sunshine Lady - Julie O 
Webmaster - Pat M 
Eblast – Cheryl D 

President – Lorraine 
  

Hi All: If you are like me, I never had a quilt judged at a show before. This week we Have Dianne, from 
Diversity Quilts in Pritchard, coming to show us what judges look for. Dianne is a Certified Judge and 
former Canadian Teacher of the Year! I hope you all bring a notepad to our meeting to jot down any 
pearls of wisdom related improving the overall judge-ability of your quilts. I know I will be listening 
and looking and noting any tips and tricks she may have. Many thanks to the members who volunteered 
to have their quilts judged in front of us all so we could all grow as quilters. We will be convening an 
elections committee. After this meeting we have only 2 more before the AGM. Please consider being a 
member of this group. I hope you all enjoy the much delayed start of spring, see you on Monday. 
   
Wednesday Quilt-in – Val B   Friday Quilt-In – Joyce W 
April 25 Val B     April 27 – Marg J  

May 4 – cancelled 
From Monica  
Reminder that Dianne Jansson will be the guest at our next meeting. Dianne will be sharing with us her 
expertise in what judges look for when judging quilts. Thank-you to our members who are willing to 
bring their quilts. 
   
Workshops – Joy G 
May 28 Program meeting will be presentation & trunk show by Kathy Kinsella of Blind Bay who will 
share her current obsessions with eco printing and natural dyeing of fabric which she adds hand dyeing, 
machine or hand stitching, fusing of fabrics and embellishment to create fabric art.  Members are 
encouraged to invite guest(s) 

Modern Quilt Workshop with Krista Hennebury held on September 22-23, 2018.  Contact Paulette 
Eccleston treccles@shaw.ca 

Fall Quilt 'Til U Wilt - October 13, 2018 from 9 am – 9 pm at Japanese Cultural Centre 

Fall 2018 Class with Dianne Jansson – Details TBA 

 

mailto:treccles@shaw.ca

